Long Island State Veterans Home Visitation Guidelines

November 18, 2021

Visitors must wear masks at all times.

All visitors are encouraged to be tested for COVID-19, within 2-3 days
before their visit.

All visitors are encouraged to be vaccinated for COVID-19.

All visitors under the age of 18 must be accompanied by an adult.

No more than two individuals are permitted in an elevator at any given time.
All visitors will be screened upon entrance. Visitors who have symptoms
consistent with COVID-19 will not be granted entrance.

After screening, all visitors should report directly to the resident room /
designated visiting location, and remain in that location for the duration of
the visit.

No more than two visitors per resident are allowed for an in-room visit, due
to social distancing requirements.

If a resident or a visitor requests additional individuals to be present, facility
staff will offer alternative visiting space, if available, to accommodate their
request.

All visitors should physically distance from other residents and staff of the
facility.

Hand hygiene is required prior to and after each visit.

Consumption of food items should not occur during any in-room visit.
The Garden Grill Caf¢ is closed to visitors at this time.

No pets are allowed at this time.

Visitors may use the restroom in the lobby only.

Visitation is contingent on compliance with these guidelines.

Visitors who are unable to adhere to the core principles of COVID-19

infection prevention will not be permitted and will be asked to leave.

Please call 631-444-8606 with any questions.

Thank you for your cooperation!



